
From: Claydon, Brian [bclaydon@wrf.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 10, 2004 10:49 AM 
To: Jeanette Spriggs 
Cc: DeSoto, Kurt 
Subject: Surrender of Earth Station License E970101 
 
     
    Jeanette- 
 
        Following our recent conversation, and on behalf of Puerto Rico 
Telephone Company, this is to request 
that earth station license E970101 be cancelled.  The license is no longer in 
use and the licensee desires 
to surrender the authorization.  A copy of the license is attached.  Please do 
not hesitate to contact us with 
any questions. 


